National Federation of the Blind Student Seminar 2016

The Colorado Association of Blind Students (CABS) would like to invite you to its first student Seminar of the year!

This seminar is intended to provide valuable information for blind or visually impaired high school students, and those who are currently in college. We will cover many aspects of college life, as well as how to successfully transition from high school to college. We welcome all students, and anyone who is interested.

We will also be hosting Julia Zanon, Director of Colorado’s new Blind and Low Vision Services with in the Department of Vocational Rehabilitation.

Lunch will be provided, with an entry fee of $10 per person.  

When: Saturday April 2, 2016
Time: 10:00 A.M – 4:00 P.M.
Where: Colorado Center for the Blind
2233 W. Shepperd Avenue
Littleton, CO 80120

We look forward to seeing you there!
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For questions please contact: Anna E Givens at: annajee82@gmail.com
Or by phone at (402) 817-8934. 
